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satisfactory for appearance and location. However, Sales stated 
that the carrier release feature has been received enthusiastically 
by the tield rorce and may become an important~ distinguishing sales 
feature of the Sportsman-58. The Development Engineering Division 
was there£ore asked whether the Fower Cone would operate satis­
factorily With the carrier release. It was felt that this com­
bination would operate satis!actor1ly, but since it has not been 
tried they co~ld make no firm commitment. 

The following factory costs were presented: 

The Plant pointed out that with limited production or 
Sportsman-48s it will be desirable, wherever possible, to use common 
parts with the Sportsman-;8, and they requested approval to substi­
tute on the Sportsman-48 the bolt handle being used on the 
Sportsman-58. To maintain the appearance difference, this handle 
will be blackened. This change was acceptable to the committee. 
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